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Dear Nursery Parent, 

 

Every year we are always delighted to present our Annual Christmas Junior School 

Production in St. Patrick’s Hall for all parents of pupils from Nursery to Year 3. This year, 

sadly due to circumstances beyond our control, we were unable to do this! However do not 

lose heart because you, as parents will not miss out on your little Nursery child’s Christmas 

Performance 2020!  

Our Nursery Twinkling Stars have prepared their own individual Christmas singing medley 

just for you! They have worked so hard on this and have had it filmed for you in the school 

assembly hall. They now want to share their special Christmas Film with you which you can 

watch and keep forever! It has been uploaded to our school website and can be found by 

clicking on the link below……. 

 

 

https://www.stcatherinesps.co.uk/school-shows/christmas-shows/nursery-room-1/ 

 

Our little children are so excited that they have performed this for you and we all hope that 

you enjoy your child’s performance! 

 

It only remains for us to wish you every good wish for a very Happy, Holy Christmas and a 

Peaceful, Healthy, Prosperous New Year 2021 which will bring many good things! 

 

God bless you all, 

 

Mrs. B. Wilders  

Principal  
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